
SPRING C H I L E  U P D A T E 2018

Greetings from the deputation 
trail! 

In the past 3 months, we have 
been in Mississippi, Tennessee 
Louisiana and Texas. We have 
seen many filled with the gift of 
the Holy Ghost and some 
incredible miracles.  

In February, we were blessed to 
be able to return to Chile to keep 
our resident visas active. While 
there we were blessed to be with 
one of our newer works, pastored 
by Pastor Ricardo Vives. Due to a 
huge influx of Haitian refugees, 
Pastor Vives has started a Haitian 
daughter work! We must do 

everything in our power to reach 
all nations within nations! 

Over the next few months, we 
will be in Arkansas, Missouri, 
Wisconsin, Ontario, Michigan, 
Indiana and Ohio! Please keep us 
in your prayers that God we can 
raise our budget to return to 
Chile! 

OUR NEW HAITIAN WORK!
PRAY FOR SANTIAGO,! 7.8 MILLION 
PEOPLE AND ONLY 15 CHURCHES!  

CHILEANS, COLOMBIANS, VENEZUELANS 
AND HAITIANS SEEKING GOD.
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